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1:30 PM — Town Hall Hearing Room

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Kathleen O’Neil at 1:35 p.m. and the Pledge of
Allegiance was recited.

Present: Chairman Kathleen O’Neil, Vice-Chairman Herman Schuler, Economic
Development Director Andy McGeever, Kathy Johnson Selectman, Robbi
Costigan Secretary, Brian Miller Town Planner, Tony SanAngelo.
Absent:

Tanya Carver and Patrick Cocchiarella

Acceptance of Minutes

Amendments to the Agenda — New Business was first, Old Business was last.

Old Business:

Committee voted on logo entries.

New Business:

Aaron Budris, Senior Regional Planner, of the Naugatuck Central Valley Council
of Governments gave a presentation that included an overview and critique of the

rejected Little River Walkway grant and a comprehensive list of future grants and
contacts.

Adjournment: 3:25

Kathleen O’ Neil, Chairman
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